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October 26, 2022 

 

REGION MEMORANDUM 
HRDD  No.  115,  s. 2022 
 

CHANGE OF DATES FOR THE CONDUCT OF THE NATIONAL TRAINING  

OF TRAINERS (CLUSTER 4) FOR ABC+ PD PROGRAMS UPSCALING 
 

To:   Schools Division Superintendents 
 

1. Due to the encountered issues on venue availability, National Educators 
Academy of the Philippines (NEAP) through the Quality Assurance Division (QAD) 

amends the date of implementation of the National Training of Trainers (NTOT) 

Cluster 4 for Advancing Basic Education in the Philippines (ABC+) Project 
Professional Development (PD) Programs Upscaling, to wit: 

 

Former Implementation Dates NEW DATES 

 
November 14-18, 2022 

 
January 16-20, 2023 

 

2. All other information contained in Region Memorandum No. 109, s. 2022 are 
still enforced. 

 

3. For more information or inquiries, contact Ms. Maricel B. Dignadice, 
Education Program Specialist II, at 09282401495 or email at 

maricel.bacaling@deped.gov.ph.  
 

4. For immediate dissemination. 

 
 
CARLITO D. ROCAFORT 

   Director IV 
Enclosure:  None 
Reference:  Region Memorandum HRDD-NEAP No. 109, s. 2022 
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the subject: 
 PROGRAM TRAINING 
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